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HB 2215 is very short-sighted. The reason that voters prohibited new nuclear power 

plants with their 1980 vote has not changed. We still do not have a safe way to store, 

recycle or eliminate the high-level radioactive waste that is generated. If the same 

money that would be used to build nuclear power plants were instead spent on 

research and development of alternative energy sources, we would build an energy-

rich future without the legacy of how to deal with the radioactive waste products. 

Future generations would thank us. 


